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APRIL 
Thurs 26th 3.45  

Y1 Parents information 

meeting -  phonics  

assessment 
Thurs 26th 3.45 - 

5.30pm 

Y1/2 Football tournament 

at Alcester Town FC 

Thurs 26th 8pm 

PTA meeting at The Blue 

Boar 

MAY 
Tues 1st  

Class 2 trip 

Thurs 3rd 3.45pm 

Y3/4 Football tournament 

at Alcester Town FC 

Mon 7th 

BANK HOLIDAY 

Tues 8th 4pm 

Harlequin Drama show 

Thurs 10th 4pm 

Harlequin Drama show 

Mon 14th - Thurs 17th 

Y6 SATs 

Thurs 17th 3.45 - 

5.30pm 

Y5/6 girls football      

tournament at Alcester 

Town FC 

Children will be sharing their 

talents in  Celebration       

Assembly on  Friday 27th  

April at 2.45pm 

 

ISSUE - 1    

 
 
 
 

We are now at the start of our final term of the school 
year. It has been lovely to welcome the children back 
into school this week and we are looking forward to lots 
of exciting learning in the weeks to come. 

Summer Uniform 
As the days are now getting warmer and sunnier, we would ask you to 
check that sweatshirts and cardigans are clearly labelled with your    
children’s names. On sunny days we gather up a collection of discarded 
tops and it is much easier to match them up with their rightful owners if 
they are named. 
 

A reminder that our school uniform states plain grey or white socks.  

 

Christian Value  
This half term we will be focusing on the Christian value of 
Trust. Trust is a really important value. Trust is the basis of 
strong and stable relationships. It is rooted in truth, and will 
grow through consistent experiences of reliability and          
integrity. Through our collective worship, we will be sharing 
stories from the Old and New Testaments that teach us about 
trust. We also will be thinking about the importance of trust in 
our lives and exploring what makes someone trustworthy. 
 
Waitrose Green Tokens 

We are delighted to learn we have been selected  by Waitrose in 
Alcester to benefit from their Community Matters scheme. Please 
save up any green tokens you are given until TG is shown as one 
of the good causes on their Community Matters boxes. We are 
planning to use the money to develop a vegetable garden at 
school.  

PTA Meeting 
A reminder that your PTA will be meeting Thursday evening, 8pm 
at the Blue Boar in Temple Grafton. 
It’s open to everyone, not just committee members, so please do 
come along and share your ideas. 
We look forward to seeing you there! 
 
POP UK CDs 
If you ordered a CD following on from our service at Coventry Cathedral but have not 
yet paid for it, could you please send the money in to the school office so we can send 
your CD home for you to enjoy.  
 
Exemplar Education Leaflet 
If you have not already done so, please remember 
to return your Exemplar Education slip (interested 
or not) so that the school is aware you received 
the leaflet. Replies are being collected from school 
on Tuesday.  

NEWSLETTER  

20th April 2018 
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Star of The Week    

Eva Wood       Class 1 

Bob Rygielski     Class 2  

Annabelle Endicott              Class 3 

Ottilie Matthews                  Class 4 


